LILLINGS AMBO PARISH COUNCIL

MINUTES OF AN EXTRA-ORDINARY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD IN SHERIFF HUTTON METHODIST CHAPEL ON MONDAY 07 MARCH 2022 AT 6.00PM
Councillors Present:
Helen Loynes  – Madam Chairman 

Don McBurney 
Jonathan Pulleyn


In Attendance:

Fiona Hill - Parish Clerk 





Public Present:

0 
21/42
a) To receive apologies for absence given in advance of the meeting: 



John Armitage and Karen Taylor


b) To consider the approval of reasons given for absence: 





Resolved / Approved (Unanimous)
21/43
To record declarations of interest in items on the agenda: None
21/44
To discuss ongoing issues with previously discussed planning applications: 
21/00925/FUL – Erection of 1no. detached six-bedroom replacement dwelling @ The Lodge, Goose Track Lane
Resolved / Support (Unanimous)
21/01658/CLEUD - Mosey - Certificate of Lawfulness – The Parish Council would Object to this application, due to the impact the heavy vehicles would have on the village.

The Parish Council would Object to the travellers site in Sheriff Hutton, due to the agricultural location and lack of amenities of the site.
The Parish Council noted the email from RDC regarding sites for possible future development

21/45
To confirm dates of future meetings: 






  03May22 – Annual Parish Meeting, Annual Parish Council Meeting, Parish Council Meeting 02Aug22, 01Nov22
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 Approved ………………………………………………   Chairman                        Date...............................    


